## Check-in from Erin L. Ireland

Week of May 25, 2020

Dear Friends,

I hope you all enjoyed this glorious long weekend! The weather was beautiful for all kinds of outdoor activities and there was just enough of a breeze to keep the black flies away. I'm not going to complain about the black flies because that means it's warm enough for them to be around. :)

The last of the learning packets that were not picked up will be delivered with meals tomorrow, so if you don't receive meals please listen for the bus. Thank you!

There are 14 more days of school, can you believe it? You have all done an amazing job during our time of remote learning and we appreciate all the work you have put in to support your child during these last couple of months. I know that we will be able to finish strong together!

We are still collecting rock flowers. If you have any questions, please contact Jill Barnes (jill.barnes@eastonschools.org). We are also still looking for any preschoolers or kindergarteners that need to be registered. Please contact Megan Cook for more information (megan.cook@eastonschools.org). Thank you!

Please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher or myself if you are in need of any assistance with learning packets, meals, or technology. Take care!

~Erin



















## Contact Us

(7) Facebook

♀ 33 Bangor Road, Easton, ME, U...

(207) 488-7700

 $\qquad \qquad \text{erin.ireland@eastonschools.org}$ 

eastonschools.org/o/easton-e...

